

BEAR CREEK JUNIOR BASEBALL

Dear Merchant,

The purpose of this letter is to invite you to become a sponsor for our baseball program/team this season. Our program anticipates fielding over 20 teams providing youth baseball to over 300 children, ages 8-14 years old. Your sponsor dollars would help pay for field use fees, uniforms, umpires, and also scholarships for families who would otherwise be unable to place their children in youth sports. The cost of running the program is close to \$80,000.00 per season. In order to keep our baseball fees down and facilitate the teams ability to play in tournaments sponsors are essential.

We recognize that many organizations ask for donations and appreciate all you do for the community. Any assistance you can offer a team or the organization would not go unnoticed. We would appreciate any assistance you would be willing to offer. 100% of sponsorship funds go directly to the team. Your donation is fully tax deductible under Bear Creek Junior Sports Association 501(c)3.

We thank you for any contribution you can make. If you have any questions, please contact me at 303-489-9085.

Thank you for your consideration,

Troy Robberson
Director of Baseball
Bear Creek Junior Baseball League